Theodore L. Phernetton, Director

February 11, 2020

CONSENT

Deborah Neuser City of Manitowoc 900 Quary St Manitowoc WI 54220-4543

Dear Deborah:

On behalf of all of us at Catholic Charities, and especially those we are so very privileged to serve, please accept our very sincere gratitude for your recent gift of \$100.00 from Schuette Wernecke, Wilda, Rank Christmas Fund.

Your kindness truly does make a difference. It makes a difference in the life of a young teen mom who has chosen life, but finds herself struggling to understand the twists and turns of life with a child. It makes a difference in the life of a once strong and resilient individual who is now struggling to deal with deep and crippling emotional distress brought on by life's surprises and is in need of counseling or treatment. It makes a difference in the life of someone trying to pull themselves out of the clutches of poverty, but lacks the tools to assist in finding a way out. And that life that you just helped, that life that you just made a difference in, may just be someone you know...a friend, a neighbor, a family member. Thank you for being the one to make a difference.

May God abundantly bless you.

Most Respectfully,

Theodore L. Phernetton, Director

Catholic Charities Diocese of Green Bay

Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Green Bay, Inc. either did not provide any goods or services in whole or partial consideration for the above contribution or provided only intangible religious benefits. Please keep this letter as your receipt.

es et arial E. I. makembe